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Dear neighbour, 

RE: Eurobodalla Regional Hospital – Notice of Potential Noise Impacts  

Following our recent correspondence about the start of work at the Eurobodalla 
Regional Hospital site, we are notifying you of upcoming civil work that may impact 
your property with noise. 

In accordance with our statutory requirements, we are required to anticipate and 
inform residents when construction activities may reach more than 10 decibels 
above background levels. 

Over the coming months, earthmoving and excavation machinery will be operating in 
the northern part of the site, likely resulting in increased noise levels above the 10-
decibel threshold. 

At this stage, we do not anticipate using rock hammers or other loud drilling 
equipment for the works, which would trigger higher noise controls. We will notify you 
if there are any changes to this. 

The civil works will take place from July 2024 to December 2024.  

Our work times will be between 7.00am and 6.00pm from Monday to Friday and 
8.00am to 1.00pm on Saturday. We will let you know in advance of any changes to 
these days and times. 

We appreciate you may have questions or need further information about this work, 
and encourage you to contact the Health Infrastructure project team on 1300 391 
949 or via email at HI-EurobodallaHospital@health.nsw.gov.au. 

We recognise building new infrastructure can impact nearby residents and the 
community and apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused by this work. 

Yours sincerely, 
Eurobodalla Regional Hospital Project Team 
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